
The #McFarlandStrong Story

The McFarland School District has a robust social media presence. Follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram. Click below and follow along!

Facebook - @McFarlandSD

Instagram - @mcfarlandwisd

Why:
1. Celebrate our students!
2. Keep parents, students, community, and alumni in the loop of  what is

happening at our schools.
3. Promote events and share those daily classroom moments.
4. Build an ongoing conversation about the positive impact our district is making

in the lives of  our students.

What do I need to do?
● If  you are on these social media sites – follow us!
● Like, comment, retweet, double tap!
● Help promote these accounts to family and friends.

McFarland School District is in compliance with the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act of 1974.
One of the components of the Act is limited disclosure of student information. Student names will not be
included in social media posts as a general rule.  In the course of school operations, names and/or
images of students may be released to the McFarland School District social media pages for special
academic and/or achievement awards, and athletic activities, etc. This is a passive agreement (it is
assumed that you agree, unless otherwise noted) between McFarland School District and the
parent/guardian of enrolled students. If you prefer not to consent to posting celebratory photos of your
child on social media, please indicate this during the annual student registration process or inform your
student’s building administrators/administrative assistant.

https://www.facebook.com/McFarlandSD
https://twitter.com/McFarland_WISD
https://www.instagram.com/mcfarlandwisd/

